
From: Ruth Appleton  
Sent: 20 April 2023 14:10 
To: Planning 
Cc: John & Monica O'Rourke; Iarla Kilbane-Dawe; amy alsop; Guy Jeremiah 
Subject: Intended works toTrees in a Conservation Area: Salcombe Lodge, 
ref:2023/1488T 11.4.23 
 
Supporting Communities Directorate  
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
Why is this work proposed?  When will you consult neighbours?  Havent we 
felled enough trees already in Camden without destroying more for no 
apparant reason? 
 
It's nothing more than corporate vandalism. 
 
Ruth Appleton 
Flat 12 Salcombe Lodge 
Defender of nature & wildlife in Camden 
 


